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Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. L. R. Eliason

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Eliason:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-282/92011;
50-306/920ll(DRP))

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 4,1992,
in response to our letter dated June 11, 1992, transmitting a Notice of
Violation associated with Inspection Report No. 50-282/92011;
50-306/920ll(DRP). We have reviewed the reasons for the violation and
your corrective actions as described in your letter. Your corrective
actions will be examined dt. ring future NRC inspections.

Your letter also responded, t'd requested, ta an Unresolved Item
identified in the referenced report. ilo additional actions are required of
yte: concerning these issues at this time. We will evaluate your information
in conjunction with our Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, and you will
be informed of our conclusions.

Sincerely,

C. . . : : .. ' s ,A 1 " I:i

W. D. Shafer, 'hief
Reactor Projects Branch 2

cc: E. L. Watzl, Site Manager,
Prairie island Site

M. Sellman, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)

LOC /LFDCB
Resident Inspector, Rill f

"Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, dPCA
State liaison Officer, State

of Hinnesota
Prairie Island, LPM, NRR
Robat M. Thompson, Administrator

Wisconsin Division of Emergency
Government
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